Thunderbird News

December 13-17, 2021 Middle

Last Week of Spirit Month at Aurora Many students received prizes for their
holiday socks or Grinchy attire these past few weeks. Tuesday December 14 will be our
Holiday Sweater Day, with Friday December 17 being our PJ Day & Holiday Party
Day! Join in the school spirit fun!

Christmas Concert! While there will be no in-person Christmas concert this year,
we will be offering virtual performances from the homeroom cohorts that currently have
music class. We will send a link through SchoolMessenger when the production is
complete near the end of this week! Expect to see all homerooms from grades 4, 5, &
6, and a special appearance from a Grade 7 band class!

Book Fair! Scholastic Book Fair ends Monday December 13th, so go to the virtual
book fair before time runs out!

PAC Meetings: Our future dates for BINGO worker days in 2021-2 are: Dec 19, Jan 21,
Feb 18, Apr 28, May 15, June 26, & Aug 27! At this time, there is no concession available due
to provincial restrictions.The shift runs from 5pm to about 9pm and we require three people to
work the shift. Please call or text our amazing and hard-working BINGO Fundraising parent
volunteer coordinator Joyce Cloutier at (780) 623-8203 if you are able to volunteer. Our next
PAC Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday Jan 19 at 6:30pm via Google Meet and in-person at
the school!

Winter Break: Our break for the holidays is December 18, 2021 through January 2, 2022,
with a return to classes on Monday, January 3, 2022.

Happy Holidays from Aurora Middle School !


https://www.auroramiddleschool.ca/download/375722
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1I0De_T4uIhahB8yIKHotn4rlmBX_IpEc/view?usp=sharing
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5167319
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5167319
https://meet.google.com/uqs-qucq-dyt

